
To Transient sail boat owners

Starting on August 1st, 2015 we will no longer step transient masts from the

deck of boats. We will only step and un-step masts that are stored and

maintained over the winter at Rumery’s.

The way this will work:

FALL - You arrive at Rumery’s float ready to have the mast removed – you

are welcome to loosen the turnbuckles a little, remove and stow the boom

aboard, organize and tie up halyards and disconnect wiring where

accessible. Rumery’s crew will then un-step the mast, inspect the mast,

standing & running rigging, remove the spreaders, organize and tie back

the rigging and make a short inspection report. Rumery’s will then place

the mast on a storage rack for the winter.

The flat-rate charge for this will be $1,100.

Any repairs required to the standing or running rigging or mast wiring

and lights will be billed separately.

SPRING- Prior to your scheduled date for stepping Rumery’s will remove

your mast from storage, wash it, place the spreaders, test the lights, and

organize the rigging for stepping. Rumery’s will then step and tune the

rig, pin the clevis pins and turnbuckles. Rumery’s will connect wiring that

is inside the base of the mast. Exterior wiring will be connected or not

depending on your choice.

The flat-rate charge for this will be $800 plus the cost of connecting

wires.

This program allows us to better control our schedule and manage our

liability on the waterfront.


